
    All Food Vendors 

 

-----------------------------Important Notice-------------------------------- 

The Beaumont Public Health Department, Environmental Health Division: 

 

Requires that someone be in each booth starting at 9am on 

Opening Day, until after the Health Inspection has been 

completed.  Your booth must be ready for inspection. 

 

---------------------Your cooperation is required------------------------- 

 

The 3 Inspectors will begin at 9am on Opening Day, and will go booth to booth 

in an attempt to complete all inspections. 

 

If no one is in your booth when they pass by, you have missed your turn and will 

have to wait until the next time that inspector passes. 

 

 

Note:  If you want your Health Inspection on Wednesday, the day before 

Opening Day, then you must call and leave a voice mail at (409)654-3664. 

 

---- You may not operate your food booth until 

after it has passed its Health inspection. ---- 


